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CHBA – Alberta CEO Jim Rivait Leaving After Six Successful Years  

EDMONTON – Jim Rivait, CEO of the Canadian Home Builders’ Association – Alberta, will be 

leaving the organization after more than six years in the senior leadership role. 

“CHBA – Alberta made great strides during Jim’s tenure as CEO and we want to express our 

gratitude for his dedication, vision and professionalism. We wish him all the best in his future 

endeavors. We are pleased he will continue as CEO though the Annual General Meeting and 

BUILD conference September 15-18 in Jasper. The recruitment process for a new CEO is 

getting underway and we are confident the Association will continue to be an effective voice for 

Members during the transition period to new leadership,” said Ryan Scott, President, CHBA – 

Alberta.    

Rivait joined CHBA – Alberta as chief executive in March 2010 and has worked under seven 

Association Presidents and Boards of Directors. Over that period the capacity to advocate on 

behalf of industry has grown and the organization is guided by a robust strategic and operational 

planning process. The Association remains on a strong financial footing with professional staff 

focused on serving its more than 1,600 members across the province. 

The Canadian Home Builders' Association – Alberta (CHBA - Alberta) is the voice of the residential construction industry 
in the province. It represents over 1,600 business members including new home builders, renovators, developers, trade 
and supply companies, and professional services. 
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